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From: 	 H <hrod17@clintonemail.com> 

Sent: 	 Sunday, January 6, 2013 6:49 AM 

To: 	 'Russorv@state.gov' 

Subject 	 Fw: Happy New Year 

Pis respond. 

	Original Message 	  

From: paulmcelearney 	 I 	 B6 
Sent: Tuesday, January 01, 2013 04:16 PM Eastern Standard Time 

To: H 

Subject: Happy New Year 

Hillary, 

I want to wish you a very Happy New Year in 2013. 

I have spoken to Oscar and he told me that you are in good hands but I do hope you have a quick recovery and do hope 

to see you when I return to the US 

Take care and hope you are doing great. 

Your friend 
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